
 
 

 
 

Possible Teacher’s Strike Update 
 
There is no way to predict the results of the ongoing negotiations between the ETFO and the 
Ontario Government.   

 

Unfortunately, in the event of a teacher’s strike where the school classes are cancelled but 
the building remains open, we will be unable to keep our Part-Time Nursery School 

operating as we will need Room 105 for full-time daycare for the older children. In this 
situation, your Nursery School fees will be credited back to you. 
 

We will communicate with parents as more information comes available but you are 
encouraged to consult www.tdsb.on.ca or media sources as well. 

 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/

